
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

FORT LEE HOUSING AUTHORITY 

 

2024 HCV Administrative Plan, Annual Plan for 2025 and 2025 Five-year Plan 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Fort Lee Housing Authority invites the public to review and comment on its proposed 

2025 Housing Choice Voucher (HCV)Administrative Plan, Annual Plan for FY 2025 and 2025 

Five-year Plan. The 45-day public review and comment period will run from August 12, 

2024, through September 26, 2024. The proposed plans, attachments and relevant 

information will be available for review at the office of the Fort Lee Housing Authority, 1403 

Teresa Drive, Fort Lee, NJ. A public hearing will be held on Thursday September 26, 2024, at 

6:00 p.m. at the Housing Authority offices. Comments are welcome and should be 

addressed to Terrence J. Corriston, Executive Director, Fort Lee Housing Authority 1403 

Teresa Dr. Fort Lee. NJ 07024. All public comments received will be responded to, and both 

the comments and responses will be included in the Plans for FY 2025. which will be 

presented to the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD). 


